Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
Please advise where the following information is recorded within the Council
and where the relevant registers are available (or will be available) for me to
view from July 2016 onwards in relation to the changes to the CON29 Form as detailed below. 

Please advise of the format in which the registers /
information will be available to access e.g. registers within the council, relevant department or available on the website?

We can confirm that the Local Land Charges Team will be dealing with these requests. Further information regarding the CON29 changes and forms will be published on our website by the end of June. This information is therefore exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act and this letter acts as a S17 refusal notice.

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/planning-and-building/local-land-charges/
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

